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MICHIGAN STATE COUNCIL 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 
BOWLING ASSOCIATION 

September 25, 2020 

My Fellow Brother Knight Bowlers and Members: 

On behalf of the Michigan State Council Bowling Association, I’d like to thank you for your long and 
valued support of our organization and the many fun tournaments through the years. 

As you know, COVID-19 has resulted in the delay of the Bowling Association’s activities for the past 
several months. Unfortunately, it will continue to delay our operations. To protect the health and safety 
of the Knight of Columbus Bowlers, Members and their families, the Bowling Association’s Board has 
decided that it is necessary to postpone the 2021 Michigan K of C Bowling tournament. While 
regrettable, this is the right choice, and we wanted to communicate it to you as soon as possible. 

Thank you for doing your part to help stop the spread of COVID-19. 

We remain committed to providing the quality tournament that you expect, and you have our promise 
that we will resume doing so as soon as conditions allow. 

Fraternally, 

Karl J. Zawalski,  
Bowling Association Secretary 
Michigan State, Knights of Columbus 
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